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The Session of First Presbyterian Church, Greenville, NC, held a called meeting at 10:45 a.m. on May 21, 
2017, in Room 133 for the purpose of examining a member of the Confirmation Class. 
 
Elders Present:  Kelly Barnhill, Griff Burgwyn, Jessica Davenport, Sue DelVecchio, Bill Farrior, Sandy 
Jackson, Karen Kay, Linda Kean, Frances Mallison, Debra Mizelle, Mark Phillips, and Elizabeth 
Swaggerty. 
 
Others Present:  Bill Neely, Senior Pastor and Moderator, Dick Marks, Clerk of Session, Brian Dilday, 
and Brent Jackson. 
 
The Moderator called the meeting to order, declared a quorum was present and opened with prayer. 
 
The Moderator noted that Brent Jackson, a member of the 2017 Confirmation Class was unable to meet 
with the Session in April when other confirmands were examined.  Bill asked Brent to respond to the 
questions “What surprised you about your confirmation lesson?” and “What did you learn that you didn’t 
know before?”  Brian then asked “What is important to you about becoming a member of First 
Presbyterian Church?”  After there was an opportunity for other Session members to ask questions, a 
motion passed to sustain the examination and approve Brent for membership in the church.   
 
 
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned following a closing prayer by Bill Neely. 
 
 
 
 
William K. Neely, Moderator    Richard Marks, Clerk of Session 

 


